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City Manager 
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Dr. Rebecca McGuire, Administrator 
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•, � FLORIDA 

tel: 954.921.3201 

Broward Community Partnerships/ Homeless Initiative Partnership Section 

115 South Andrews Avenue, Room A370 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 

Dear Dr. McGuire: 

I am pleased to inform you that the Hollywood City Commission has nominated Hollywood 

District 4 Commissioner Adam Gruber to fill the City of Hollywood's vacant seat on the Broward 

County Continuum of Care (CoC) Board. Commissioner Gruber, who was nominated during 

the Commission's meeting on June 15, 2022, has represented District 4 since his election in 

November 2020 and has been an active member of our community for many years. 

Commissioner Gruber is a board member of the City's Affordable Housing Advisory Committee 

and has worked closely with City staff to address the homeless issue in Hollywood. He has our 

full support and authority, and is an ideal candidate for this position. 

Please accept Commissioner Gruber's nomination and feel free to contact me if you have any 

questions. 

Sincerely, 

c: Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners 
Assistant City Manager for Finance and Administration 

2600 Hollywood Boulevard 

P.O. Box 229045 
Hollywood, Florida 

33022-9045 
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